
 

CAPELLA RESERVE STAGE 2  
NOTICE TO OCCUPIERS 

 
 

Dear Occupier, 
 
Outside Ideas will be carrying out the Capella Reserve Stage 2 project on behalf of the 
City of Marion Council. 
 
Please be advised that works will be commencing on the 14th of February 2022 and 
temporary site fencing installation will commence on 9th February 2022, with works 
expected to continue until June 2022. Hours of work will be within 7:00am to 5:00pm 
(Monday to Friday) and if required on Saturdays from 7:00am to 3:00pm. To be noted 
night works will not be a requirement. 
 
Please note that for your own safety and for the safety of our crew please keep clear of 
the works area and always follow the designated pedestrian access areas. (See overleaf 
for Planned Works) 
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that the works may cause and are 
committed to working with residents in order to keep disruptions to a minimum.  
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the number below to 
discuss further. 
 
Regards, 
 
Senior Project Engineer (Andre Peciar)  
Outside Ideas  
(08) 8297 2330 
 
 


